ACCJ’s core advocacy principles include transparency and fair process. We applaud the
initiative of the Ministry of Justice in expanding its project to translate key Japanese legislation
into English, and to keep the English versions updated. This program promotes transparency
by making Japanese law more accessible to business people who cannot read Japanese.

We support the expansion of the program to more laws, as well as the key regulations
promulgated under the laws affecting the major economic sectors in which our members are
involved, including health care, digital economy, financial services and insurance.

The introduction of translation via Artificial Intelligence could be welcome, as long as the
accuracy and readability of each item are confirmed. Steps by MOJ to develop consistent
terminology and phrasing based upon input from native English speaking professionals should
be reinforced as this will improve transparency in a very literal way.
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